
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 1:16:10 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
David

Last_Name :
Dehessy

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I’m a business owner in El Cajon, a long time jeweler in east county since 1983. I oppose the new mapping that
breaks apart east county. Our businesses, churches, schools, and families are together in east county. We share the
same common interests. San Diego does not share our beliefs. Please keep east county together. It’s been together
and it truly represents our community.

Submit :
Submit




